
Pfizer Cordially Invites You to Attend
An Informational Program

Featuring

STEVEN KOVAR, MD
Co-Founder Kids First Pediatrics

Chair of Pediatrics at Edward Hospital in Naperville
 Help Protect Them During Peak Risk Years: Serogroup B Meningococcal Disease Vaccination in Adolescents and Young 

Adults

Wednesday, June 12, 2019 at 6:30 PM Central Time
A Meal to Follow

Perry's Steakhouse & Grille
5 Oakbrook Center

Oak Brook, Illinois 60523 
(630) 571-1808

Hosted by Danny Austin Richardson
Hosted by Elizabeth Montano

Please RSVP to your Pfizer Representative
Danny Austin Richardson: (630) 546-6804, dannyaustin.richardson@pfizer.com

Elizabeth Montano: (630) 290-6080, elizabeth.montano@pfizer.com

Kindly provide your full name, degree, specialty, address including state, and email address when registering so that you 
can be confirmed. Please also provide the Meeting ID#INT-0047821 when you RSVP

If you plan to attend, kindly make every effort to arrive by the designated start time and to remain through the duration of the 
program. Please be advised that late arrivals may be prohibited from participating in the event.
Notice: This event is conducted in accordance with the PhRMA Code on Interactions with Healthcare Professionals (HCPs) and is 
limited to invited HCPs and appropriate non-HCP staff. Please note that for out-of-office programs, only HCPs (as defined by Pfizer 
policy) may attend. Before providing an RSVP or attending an out-of-office program, please confirm with your Pfizer representative 
that you meet the definition of “HCP” and any other requirements of attendance.  Attendance by guests or spouses is not appropriate 
for any Pfizer speaker program unless the individual independently qualifies as an appropriate attendee.  In addition, Pfizer policy 
prohibits attendance by HCPs who practice in a specialty for which the relevant Pfizer product does not have an FDA-approved 
indication and prohibits attendance by Pfizer speakers who have been trained on the product or topic to be presented.
State and Federal Employees: State and federal laws and regulations may limit your ability to receive meals. By attending this event, you 
confirm that you have obtained any necessary approvals from your employer.
Public Disclosures: The cost of meals provided to U.S. HCPs is subject to Pfizer’s national public disclosure policy as well as 
applicable state and federal law such as the National Physician Payment Transparency Program (otherwise known as “Sunshine”). 
Pfizer's disclosure allocates the cost of meals equally across all attendees who have not opted out of receiving a meal or have consumed 
a meal regardless of opt-out status.  
State Law Restrictions: Regardless of where you practice or reside, if you are an HCP who is licensed in Minnesota or Vermont, you 
may not attend this event. Regardless of where you practice or reside, if you are a prescriber licensed in New Jersey, you may not 
receive a meal at an out-of-office event. Additionally, if you are an employee/agent of a Vermont HCP, (e.g. PA’s, non-prescribing 
nurses, etc.), regardless of where you practice or reside, you may not attend this event.


